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REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF ENVIRONMENT NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY 
COUNCIL 
 
Cycle lockers, Hucknall Park and Ride 
 
Following a meeting with Central Trains on Wednesday 1st June 2005 it has been agreed 
to replace the existing cycle lockers at the Hucknall Park and Ride site. 
 
6 new lockers will be installed to replace the existing 4 lockers which are in a poor 
condition. The exact location of the new lockers is yet to be finalised but will be on land 
falling within the Central Trains lease close to the NET /RHL platforms, either immediately 
to the right of the existing lockers location closer to the access ramp to the platforms (the 
preferred option) or alternatively on the RHL platform adjacent to the existing RHL shelter. 
The chosen site will be covered by CCTV which is proposed to be installed on the RHL 
platform adjacent to the stairs from the road bridge later in the summer. 
 
The lockers will be installed by the County Council, which is programmed for mid July and 
Central Trains have agreed to undertake the ongoing management. 
 
It is proposed that the locking mechanisms for the lockers should be provided by the 
cyclists themselves as is current practice on this and similar stations in Nottinghamshire. 
It is also suggested that a notice would be attached to each locker explaining the 
consequences of mis-use. 
 
It is recommended that this report be noted. 
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